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American Municipal Power, Inc. President/Chief Executive Officer receives American Public Power Association’s exceptional leadership award

Seattle, Washington, June 20, 2023 — Jolene M. Thompson, President/Chief Executive Officer with American Municipal Power, Inc., of Ohio, received the Alex Radin Distinguished Service Award during the American Public Power Association’s National Conference in Seattle, Washington. The award is the highest award granted by APPA. It recognizes exceptional leadership in and dedication to public power.

Thompson joined AMP in 1990. She also currently serves as the General Manager of the Municipal Energy Services Agency. Before earning the role of CEO in 2020, she served on AMP’s executive team, overseeing areas including government relations, member programs, communications, environmental affairs, training, risk, human resources, sustainability, and compliance. Thompson additionally served in a joint role as Executive Director of the Ohio Municipal Electric Association from 1997 through 2020. 

Her association with APPA spans more than 30 years, during which time she successfully advocated for extension of APPA dues coverage to all AMP members and for many years led one of the largest member delegations attending the APPA Legislative Rally. In addition to her support of AMP member involvement in APPA, she has promoted and supported AMP staff involvement in APPA’s DEED, RP3, eReliability Tracker, eSafety Tracker, and Smart Energy Provider programs.

“I’m incredibly honored to receive the Alex Radin Distinguished Service Award and grateful to the AMP Board of Trustees and OMEA Board of Directors for their nomination,” Thompson said. “I had the distinct pleasure of meeting Mr. Radin early in my career; his passion for the public power business model serves as a touchstone in our industry.”

“My involvement with APPA has been very rewarding,” Thompson explained. “APPA plays a crucial role in helping to promote and protect public power nationally.”

Among myriad elements of APPA involvement, Thompson has served as a Board Member, Board Officer, Board Chair, Executive Committee Member, and Chair of the Advisory, Legislative and Resolutions, Nominating, and Dues Committees. She has also been a frequent presenter at APPA conferences and meetings and is a past recipient of APPA’s Harold Kramer-John Preston Personal Service Award. She currently serves on The Energy Authority Board of Directors and as CEO Co-Chair of the Large Public Power Council Policy Task Force.

###

The American Public Power Association is the voice of not-for-profit, community-owned utilities that power 2,000 towns and cities nationwide. We represent public power before the federal government to protect the interests of the more than 49 million people that public power utilities serve, and the 96,000 people they employ. Our association advocates and advises on electricity policy, technology, trends, training, and operations. Our members strengthen their communities by providing superior service, engaging citizens, and instilling pride in community-owned power.
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